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Safe Respectful Learners 

 
 
Dear parents, 
               
Your child will be participating in a Public Speaking competition for 2019. We ask that you assist your child to write a 
short 1-2 minute speech and help them to practise saying it so that they can confidently present it to an audience. The 
topic for their speech will be ‘My favourite Place’. 
 
The students need to be able to: 

• State where their favourite place is. 
• Explain why it is their favourite place, and; 
• Describe their favourite place. 
 

Once written, the students may produce palm cards or memorise their speech to assist them to look at their audience. 
Please feel free to ask your child’s class teacher if you require further information.  
 
The aim of this exercise is to develop your child’s confidence and skills to speak in public and engage an audience. This 
task will culminate with finalists from each grade presenting in a special assembly.  It is expected that all students will 
be involved.  
 
To assist students in preparing for their speech, students will be required to prepare a speech each week. Listed below 
are the topics and students are encouraged to prepare and present a speech to the class each week.  
 
Many thanks for your assistance. 
 
 
 
 
Doug Meaney          Amanda Budd    
Principal         (K-2 Public Speaking Coordinator)                             
25 July 2019 
 
 

Week Topic 
Week 2 What I did in the holidays. 
Week 3 My favourite animal. 
Week 4 A time I was brave. 
Week 5 When I grow up I want to be… 
Week 6 How to be a good friend. 
Week 7 ASSESSMENT: My favourite place 
Week 8 Free choice 
Week 9 The best thing about school is… 
Week 10 If I had a superpower. 

 
 
 


